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Executive Summary 

BD Youth Technical Committee Meeting 

16 October 2023 

 

1. Development of the Intermediate Horse Care Certificate online modules is nearing 

completion in preparation for launch. 

 

2. 2023 Foundation Academy camps are underway, with positive feedback so far. 58 athletes 

have been accepted onto the 2024 programme following application.  

 

3. A review of all BD Youth training activity have been completed, with the aims of regional 

training, Foundation and National Academies and World Class pathways defined to ensure 

members aren’t duplicating training as they progress through the pathway. 

 

4. The 2023 Young Professionals Bursary was awarded to Evelina Shrieve, following a 

successful presentation and interview at the end of August.  

 

5. A review of all current Rider Skills Tests and development of new tests for 2024 is ongoing. 

 

6. Following appointment to the British Equestrian Board of Directors, Claire Moir will be 

standing down from the British Dressage Youth Director position. The Committee and Head 

Office extended thanks to Claire for her contribution to British Dressage and developments 

within BD Youth. 

 

7. Date of next meeting – To be confirmed (2024) 


